
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               25 June 2018 13:35
To:                                   'enquiries@edmonton.countycourt.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject:                          RE: urgent EOOED049
 
Importance:                   High
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am writing this email to find out if an adjournment has been granted by the court in case number EOOED049, the hearing is due to
take place on the 26th June 2018, but we only got the count order from the hearing 30/06/2018 on the 19/06/2018 due to calling the
court and Paul a member of staff sending it out.
 
We have asked for a solicitor to deal with this case and I know they wrote to the court last week asking for an adjournment, they
called the count on the 22/06/2018 and was told they would get a reply to there request for an adjournment. I know this morning they
had not heard from the court and called and was asked to send some things over to the court in order to deal with this adjournment,
therefore could I please be advised if the adjournment was granted by the court.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Miss Lorraine Cordell
Mr Simon Cordell
 
 


